
M A S A B U L L E T I N 

• The Tenth Annual Meeting of the MASA will be held on the campus of the 
Southern Illinois University in Alton, Illinois, April 3, 1965. 

e The Executive Committee of MASA assembled for lunch and a business 
meeting afterward at the home of Professor and Mrs. Jerzy Hauptmann 
in Parkville, Missouri, October 3, 1964. New subscription rates for 
MASJ were set at $2.50 for non-members of MASA, $1. 00 for members. 
Back issues may be purchased for $1.50 each. 

• Professor Myra Olstead, University of Kansas, President of the Kansas 
Folklore Society, announces an annual membership drive for KFS. Mem­
berships at $3.00 per year begin on January 1. Checks should be sent to 
Mrs. PortiaAllbert, Secretary-Treasurer, KFS, Kansas Historical Build­
ing, Topeka, Kansas. The annual meeting of the Society will be held at 
the University of Kansas in Lawrence in March. The principal speaker 
will be Professor John Messenger, a specialist in folklore, African stud­
ies, and anthropology at Indiana University. 

® On May 14-15, 1965, the Purdue University English Department will 
sponsor a Mid-America Conference on Literature, History, Popular Cul­
ture, and Folklore. Persons interested in attending should write to Ray 
B. Browne, English Department, Purdue University, Lafayette, Indiana. 

• Those interested in joining the Kansas State Historical Society may write 
to the Society at Memorial Building, 120 West Tenth, Topeka, Kansas 
66612. Annual membership is $5.00; sustaining, $10. 00 annually; patron, 
$100. 00 annually. Life membership is $50. 00. 

® Editor Stuart Levine has spent a busy sabbatical semester over his type­
writer. He and his wife Susan interrupted their work on manuscripts 
only to celebrate the birth of a son, Aaron, in late November. He will 
return to his editorial and teaching duties at the University of Kansas in 
February. 


